
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Can you do the maths homework? 

Do you lack the confidence to help your child with their maths homework or do not 
understand the ways that maths is now being taught in school? 
 
Calmore Infant School, in partnership with the Multiply project, are pleased to offer a 

FREE, fun and friendly maths workshop to boost your confidence and ability.  

 
Wednesday 20th September 2023 - Years R, 3.00pm-4.30pm 

 

If you would like to attend, there are FREE childcare places in the afterschool club. 

 

How to apply 
 

Book your place on Arbor under trips. 

 

For more information about the Multiply project, contact multiply@hants.gov.uk 
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